
STOCKBRIDGE SPORTSMEN’S CLUB, INC. 

PO Box 6, 24 W. Stockbridge Road 

Stockbridge, MA 01262 

 

DATE:  May 21, 2020 

TO:  All Members 

FROM:  Rob McDermott, Pres. 

RE:  Club Reopening 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s COVID-19 Order No. 33, we have scheduled Phase 1 of reopening the Stockbridge 

Sportsmen’s Club effective on Saturday, May 23rd. This will be a limited reopening, with gradual expansion, subject to the 

following: 

1. Social distancing 

2. Face mask or covering  

3. Hygiene protocols 

4. Cleaning and disinfecting 

5. Group size limitations 

6. Etc. 

In this phase we are limiting the use of facilities to members only. This includes your spouse or significant other, and 

members of your direct family under the age of 21 who live with you. 

We are restricting access to the rifle range building, pistol range building and skeet house. This may change as we receive 

electrostatic sanitization equipment that is on order. Restrooms and hand washing sinks are available inside the indoor 

archery range access door, and in the skeet house while the skeet fields are in use. Hand sanitizer stations have been 

placed at all range building entrance doors – please use them.  

Tables have been set up in front of the rifle and pistol range buildings for outdoor shooting. Fees for these ranges are 

waived for now. Rifle range use is limited to 4 persons, and pistol range use is limited to 3 persons, to allow for proper 

social spacing. Please bring your own targets, stapler or tape, etc. General Rules and Range Requirements are posted at 

their respective ranges.  

The indoor archery range is also open, and fees for use are waived for now. Due to limited ventilation and safe spacing, 

the range capacity is limited to 3 shooters on the range, and 3 persons in the lounge area. General Rules and Range 

Requirements are posted in the indoor range. Outdoor archery range use is also allowed, subject to the same safe 

distancing requirements, with a reminder that the maximum allowable group size is 10 persons. 

The skeet fields will be open starting at 9:00 AM on Sundays, 4:00 PM on Tuesdays, and 1:00 PM on Wednesdays. Skeet 

house access will be restricted to restroom use only. Maximum capacity per skeet field will be 4 shooters plus 1 person 

dedicated to operating the controller. Sign-in will be available, with invoices sent to shooters each month. General Rules 

and Range Requirements are posted on the skeet house. 

If the ranges are at capacity when you arrive, please stay in your car until someone leaves. If you bring food or a drink with 

you, don’t share it, and please take your trash with you. And by all means, do not share your sporting equipment with 

others.  

If you are not feeling well, please do not come to the club! 

Please have some patience. We are a volunteer, nonprofit organization, and nobody is itching to get back on the ranges 

more than those few of us who are making preparations for your return. I hope to see you at the club soon. 


